
August 7; 2021

Dear Troy Rural Fire District,

Your valuations for fiscal year 2021/22 have been completed.

Your department is allowed 2' • 14? mills at a value of 1, "94 1. 19 per mill for a total of

55 281-.1f. In addition, you have 6 voted mills for a total of / 6) 5'O, 1 4(

Combining these two, your full amount will be to ti, t5

l encourage you to carefully check my work to ensure your allotted valuations are accurate.

Budget forms can be accessed via the Finance page on our County website for use in managing your

funds. Please fill it out and print a copy for yourself, and then send a copy to me electronically through
email or by postal mail no later than August 22nd so I can then finalize the County -wide budget with the

Commissioners.

I look forward to working with you to ensure a financially sound District and County.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns

Take care.

Respectfully,
M. Patrick McFadden, Lincoln County Administrator

pmcfadden@libbv.org
5.12 California Ave

Libby, MT 59923

405-283-2345


